
McKinney Independent School District
#1 Duvall Street, McKinney, Texas 75069

To: Board of Trustees

From: Shawn Pratt, Superintendent

Subject: Personnel Contract Type Changes

Date: December 16, 2024

In order to ensure the high quality of education in McKinney ISD, the attached recommendations 
have been submitted for Board approval. Board approval is required for all contract changes 
when employees move to and from positions that necessitate a new contract being issued.

********

Impact Statement:  Continue to retain highly qualified employees through a variety of 
measures to ensure the success of every student, every day.

********

It is recommended:  That the Board approve the attached professional personnel contract type 
changes, as presented.

********

Resource Person(s):  Alana Chisum

********

Respectfully submitted,

Shawn Pratt Alana Chisum
Superintendent Assistant Superintendent

Human Resources


